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To: RIMSD 41 Board of Education
From: Dr. Sharon Williams
Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations
Date: September 24, 2024
Re: RIHS Cafeteria Flooring

The cafeteria flooring at Rock Island High School needs to be replaced and properly reinstalled.
During renovations at the High School it was discovered that the appropriate moisture barrier
was not utilized and is causing the flooring to move. To ensure the appropriate remediation, it
is recommended that the Board of Education approve a proposal by Legat Architects to provide
architectural services not to exceed $16,000 for this project. This would include the construction
documents, bidding, and completion of the project. The overall project is expected to cost
approximately $225,000. Staff applied for the School Maintenance Project Grant to assist in the
funding, and once this project is awarded, Board of Education approval will be required.

Investment Period: FY25
Total Investment: Not to Exceed $16,000
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department
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